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Indigenous Health Research Ethics in 
Clinical Research Symposium 
April 16th, 2024   
Photo Notification 
This event is a collective effort to engage with and understand Indigenous health research ethics in 
clinical research, and your participation is highly valued. You can expect that someone from our 
organization(s), or several people, may be taking photographs to keep a digital record of the event*.  
The purpose of any photos collected at the event is to help represent the work of the BC Network 
Environment for Indigenous Health Research (BC NEIHR), Michael Smith Health Research BC (Health 
Research BC), and the BC SUPPORT Unit.  
Please read the following information carefully. 
• Participation in photographs is completely voluntary. You have the right to refuse to be 

photographed without any impact on your participation in the symposium. 
• If you allow BC NEIHR, Health Research BC, and the BC SUPPORT Unit may use the images in all 

forms of media (including printed materials, public display, published in book form and electronic 
reproduction and dissemination through social media platforms and the organizations’ websites) 
only if they relate to this event. 

• If you do not wish to be photographed, please let the organizer of the event know. The person to 
contact is Sara Lima Branco at sbranco@healthresearchbc.ca. Or upon arrival, please ask for Sara 
at the front/registration desk. BC NEIHR, Health Research BC, and the BC SUPPORT Unit will 
make every reasonable effort to remove my image from photos. 

• If at any time following the event you would like your photo be returned/deleted, please contact Sara 
Lima Branco at sbranco@healthresearchbc.ca.   

 
 
Thank you in advance for participating in this important event.  
 
 
*We cannot guarantee that photos taken by other attendees will exclude your photo.   
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